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Care Certificate – update and reconnecting


Care Certificate 
 
Dear Colleagues

Over the last six years the Care Certificate Leads Network has facilitated the design and implementation of additional resources for the Care Certificate.

In March 2025 the Care Certificate underwent a revision to the standards and wording within the units. 
We are currently supporting organisations to transition the resources and process to reflect this.
There are already many helpful resources for learners and assessors and can be found here 
https://www.e-lfh.org.uk/programmes/care-certificate/ 
The resources are free and can be accessed by registering through your personal and organisational e mails.
.

Why enrol onto the network?

Engaging with other Care Certificate Leads across England is very powerful in terms of sharing best practice around all elements of the Care Certificate – delivery, assessment, capturing and recording skills and standardisation of some processes. Gaining an understanding of what is happening across Health and Social Care to reflect how support can be provided and allow networking and further sharing of resources, experiences and challenges. 

Consulting with the network allows discussions to take place, which inform and shape new initiatives. 

We host bi-monthly webinars which inform the group of national progress and incentives as well as hearing best practice through rich discussions. All of this is shared with the network electronically to ensure you won’t miss out. 

If you would like to join the network please register your interest england.carecertificate@nhs.net 

If you would like to join the NHS Futures workspace please request here  Care Certificate Network - FutureNHS Collaboration Platform

Many thanks for your support and we look forward to welcoming you to the network

Best wishes

National Care Certificate team
May 2025
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